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13th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians                                                         
 
RE: Young Voices 2025 
 
Your child has recently displayed an interest in joining our school choir for the next academic 
year.  
 
We would like to offer your child the chance to take part in Young Voices 2025, which will take 
place at the Utilita Arena, Sheffield on Friday 10th January 2025. 
 
A coach has been booked to transport the children from school to the Arena and back.  It will 
leave school at approx. 1pm and return around 10.15pm – Time to be confirmed nearer the 
date. 
 
The cost of the event is £15.00, which includes the coach hire and entry to the event. 
 
In order to secure a place for your child, please make payment in full via ParentMail by Friday 
29th November.  If demand is greater than what we can accommodate on the coach, places 
will be allocated according to order of payment. You are also giving permission for video and 
photographs to be taken of your child during the event and for YV authorised promotional 
media.  
 

Please click on the parent invite link below. This will allow you to register your child with 

Young Voices enabling you access to all music and songs so that they can practise at home. 

Parent tickets and children’s t-shirts are now on sale, they can also be purchased through 

this portal in the ‘shop’ section, please note that the t-shirts are optional. Parent tickets sell 

out incredibly fast, we would advise purchasing these as soon as possible if 

you wish to attend the event, parent tickets this year will only be available to 

buy through the link below. 

 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NjAzMi8xNzIwODUyNzI1 

 
This opportunity is only available to children in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 who are making a 
commitment to attend the KS2 choir sessions every Friday lunch time until the event. It is 
essential that they attend this session to rehearse the songs and dance moves, as the lyrics 
must be memorised for the event. In addition to the school lunch time rehearsals, children 
must also practise the songs at home. Children who stop attending the rehearsal sessions will 
not be allowed to attend Young Voices, however a refund will not be possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Hall 
Executive Headteacher 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NjAzMi8xNzIwODUyNzI1
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Young Voices – Friday 10th January 2025 

 
 

 
 
My child ………………………………………………………. Class ……………………… 
 
would like to take part in Young Voices 2025. 
 
 
I understand that he/she is making a commitment to attend the KS2 choir sessions 
every Friday lunch time until the event.. It is essential that they attend this session to 
rehearse the songs and dance moves, as the lyrics must be memorised for the event. In 
addition to the school lunch time rehearsals, children must also practise the songs at 
home. Children who stop attending the rehearsal sessions will not be allowed to attend 
Young Voices, however a refund will not be possible. 
 
 
I will make payment of £15.00 through parent pay by Friday 29th November 2025.  
 
        
I give permission for film and photographs to be taken of my child during the event and for YV 
authorised promotional media  
 
 
 
 
Signed Parent/Guardian  ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

Dated …………………………………… 

 

 
 


